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CONCERT IN THE PARK 

The Volcano Island Band will be playing in the park (softball field) this Sunday, 3:00-5:00PM.  Think 
Jimmy Buffet and Margaretville, beach balls and leis!!  Great weather is in the forecast and tickets will 
be available at the gate for $8 per person if you don't have yours. Close parking may be limited so please 
try to leave the close spots for those unable to walk a great distance.  The church parking lot is available 
for parking, too.  Shuttles will be available for those needing a ride. Bring your own chair or blanket. If 
you cannot find a chair to bring, please call Gail in the Activity Office to see if she might have one 
available for you.  Hot dogs, chips, water and soda will be available for a reasonable cost.  The dog park 
and walking path will be closed from 2:00-5:30PM on Sunday. 

BOBCAT SIGHTING 
 

 

Bob Fuller, one of our renters on Snead Drive, told us that he had snapped a picture of a bobcat out on 
his patio during broad daylight on March 11th. Homeowners need to be alert and watch their pets when 
they are outside and especially any small children, until the cat is trapped. The office is aware of its 
presence in Apache Wells and have traps set out.  Let's hope they can trap this magnificent animal and 
relocate her. 

EASTER BONNET CONTEST 

Easter Bonnet Contest and Luncheon, Tuesday, March 27, 11:30-12:30 in the Gazebo, $2 cash per 
person. Dress up your bonnet and bring a salad large enough for 8 for the luncheon. Table service and 
punch will be provided. Prizes will be awarded for the prettiest and the most unique.  Think sun visors, 



golf hats or whatever type of hat you want to decorate. You must wear a decorated hat to attend. Men 
welcome! Buy your tickets in the Activity Office (mornings). 

ZUMBA WEDNESDAYS 

The Zumba classes on Wednesday and Saturday mornings will continue as known with Zindri.  The 
Wednesday evening classes at 5:30PM are an addition to the schedule with Celeste Vigil teaching them.  
Both classes are drop in and you can pay $4 at the door directly to the instructor. 

THURSDAY NIGHT BRIDGE 

 As of March 29, 2012, I, Rose Laughlin, will no longer open up for Thursday Night Bridge. I will be 
turning the key to the room back to the office.  I have enjoyed doing this for many years but am ready 
for retirement from this activity.  Anyone who would consider taking over this commitment should 
inquire at the office.  If you are in need of supplies there is a green suitcase that has them in the closet 
of the room. If you need more, I have them at my home.  If interested call the office. 

SECOND GENERATION GATHERING 

All Apache Wells homeowners are invited to the Second Generation Gathering at the Gazebo on April 4, 
5:00PM.  The event is intended to bring all Second Generation Homeowners together to share memories 
of how it was when our parents first came to Apache Wells.  Those homeowners who knew our parents 
are invited to attend and will be our special guests- please come!  Any other homeowner who is 
interested in the history of Apache Wells is encouraged to come and participate in the celebration.  
Bring pictures and stories to share with the rest of us. You are encouraged to bring an appetizer to share 
and your own drinks. If possible, sign up on the Gazebo bulletin board before the event. Call Judy Cawley 
(480-985-4770) if you have questions. 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

Keep in touch this summer through our website, www.apachewells.com.  If you have not visited the 
website yet, you need to register as a New User after clicking on the "for Residents" picture. Sign-up 
exactly as you are listed in the Apache Wells Directory using your Apache Wells address. Create a Sign In 
Name and Password. Be sure to write them down because you will use them each time you sign-in to 
the sight. You may add and edit your personal information, including correcting an email address. 
Explore all the features on the site. Enjoy the summer and Keep in Touch.  

IN MEMORIUM 

Donna Godzik passed away sometime in March.  

Stan Gorshe passed away on March 16th. 

Alberta Davis, wife of Roger, passed away on March 16th. 
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